
 

CATASTROPHIC FIRE BAN DAY 

 

The school will be notified of a potential CATASTROPHIC fire ban day the day before.  The 

school will send home a note cautioning you that there may be a catastrophic fire ban 

day. 

The school will not know until after school that there is a catastrophic fire ban day.  Every 

effort will be made to contact parents that the school will be closed due to the 

catastrophic fire ban day. 

The note being sent home with the children is only a warning to you that there might be a 

catastrophic fire ban.  If you are unsure whether the school is going to be open or not 

come past the school and look for the sign If you look after 5 and there is no sign the 

school will be OPEN.  If the SIGN IS OUT THE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED the following day. 


